
 

on 
Saturday, August 19, 2017 

8:00 AM-1:00 PM 
 

For River Valley Charter School’s 

 

See old friends in addition to meeting our new River Valley families! 

Lunch will be provided! 

Our work focus for the day will be: 

 Cleaning classrooms 

 Re-painting ramps 

 Gardening (raking, weeding, mulching, and planting) 

 Powerwashing buildings 

 Putting finishing touches on the Building 2 classrooms 

Your help is needed!  Our maintenance staff has been hard at work all summer 

long, but there is still more to do!  Please join us so we can get River Valley ready 

for the 2017-20158 school year! 

Please RSVP to Stacy Clark at stacy.clark@rivervalleyhigh.org.  You can also 

contact Stacy at 619-390-2579. 
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